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15/03/2024  10:08:132023/5391/P COMMNT S. Mcneill I wish to object to Hallmark building another floor  for the Stay Club. This building is already too large for the 

area which is mainly residential. I can clearly see The Stay Club  and it never seems to be fully occupied so 

why another floor. This will only cause more disruption to neighbours.  The company have had many 

complaints from neighbours about noise coming from the building and noise from large groups of students in 

Holmes Road. I have witnessed half full takeaway cartons thrown from a window and left for a week before 

being cleared away and this was after several complaints to the manager. The shouting and screaming from 

the building usually during the summer is unacceptable especially when the management do nothing to control 

the noise levels. This building application should be refused
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